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Staying Vigilant 
We are approaching the last week of half term and a welcome 
short autumn break. I would like to thank our whole school com-
munity for the tremendous support you have shown over the last 
weeks. Attendance has been high and children have been studying extremely hard and 
have adapted quickly to our new ways of working.  
As a group of parents you have been extremely understanding when we have had to ask a child to go 
home due to showing symptoms even though we are aware of the impact that has on you and your fami-
ly. Many of our local schools, including us, have now had the challenges of an individual pupil or staff 
member testing as positive for the virus and so we know that more than ever we need to remain vigilant 
to symptoms and act quickly. I am pleased that the availability of testing in our area seems to have im-
proved dramatically in the last two weeks and results are usually coming back within 48hrs of the test.  
For more information about Coronavirus and its symptoms please follow this link.  
 

Zoom Parent Consultations 
• Tuesday 20th October 3:30 – 5:30pm 
• Wednesday 21st October 5:00 – 7:00pm 

We are very keen to be able to speak to all of our parents over the 
two days of parent consultations. The closing date for bookings has 
been extended to 9:00am Monday 19th October to allow opportunity for final bookings 
over the weekend.  
The booking form will then close to allow teachers to prepare for meetings. Please follow the Bookings 
link on the website home page www.coleshillprimary.org.uk and use the login details found in your child’s 
Home Reader Diary, or email nursery3586@welearn365.com.  
 
Next week you will get an email via ParentPay with a link to the Zoom meeting. The Zoom meeting link is 
the same for everyone in your child's class. You need to click on the link just before your time slot, and 
the teacher will let you in when they are ready. Please note, the time you have booked gives the teacher a 
running order for who they are meeting with. The teachers will do their best to stick to the times booked 
through the course of the evening. We're sorry but if you haven't booked a time slot your teacher won't 
be able to talk with you via Zoom on this occasion. 

This Week: 97.3%    Year to Date: 97.2% 

RM—n/a 2R—99.5% 4M—97.3% 6J—97.6% 

RJ—n/a 2J—96.3% 4L—98.4% 6B—98.8% 

1W—95.9% 3P—97.9% 5C—99.6%  

1JO—93.3% 3M—98.3% 5FH—97.3%  96% 

Collective Worship:  

Song of the week 
Click here 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1nrcZQliOGI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1nrcZQliOGI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1nrcZQliOGI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1nrcZQliOGI


Special Mentions 
This week children have been looking 
back at their best handwriting from be-
fore lockdown and checking if they have 
got Back to Best for 2020. The challenge 
is to be back to their best and beyond by 
half term. 

1GW Daniel Arthur-George 4SL Logan Lexi 

1JO Ava-Mai Julien 4SM Holly Alexa 

2TJ Olivia  Jessica 5C Poppy Darcey 

2JR Lorcan Johnny 5FH Toby-Jay Millie 

3CP Noah Scarlett 6WJ Amari Evelyn 

3LM Toby Alana 6TB Adel Aiden 

Computing:  Elora 

PE: Noah 

Notices 
Flu Vaccine—30th November 2020 
 

The Coleshill Secondary School Virtual Open Event  
• The Coleshill Secondary School Virtual Open Event is now live on their website. To view the presenta-

tions please follow the link: https://www.thecoleshillschool.org/about-us/virtual-open-event 
 

Secondary School Applications 
• A reminder to all Year 6 families that the deadline for applying for Secondary Schools is on Saturday 

31 October.  
 

Coleshill Town Mini Soccer School 

• Friday 30th October 10am - 3pm @ Pack Meadow, Packington Lane, Coleshill B46 3JE. 
• Amazing facilities! 4G Pitch! 
• Boys & girls ages 4-12. All welcome! 
• Every child receives a trophy! 
• £15 for the day! 
• Please bring weather appropriate clothing, packed lunch and plenty to drink. Footwear has to be 

moulded football boots to play! 
• To book a place please text child’s name + Coleshill Fun Day to 07758752033. 

https://www.thecoleshillschool.org/about-us/virtual-open-event


Looking for a Reception place starting in September 2021? 

You can apply online at www.warwickshire.gov.uk/applyforschool. If you live outside Warwickshire you 
can still apply to our school, but need to apply via your own local authority – please see the links on the 
“Starting Reception” page of the school website. 
 

Join us for one of our open events 

Due to our arrangements for social distancing we will be holding a series of Zoom introductory sessions 
on Thursday 12th November at 10:00am and 6:00pm. 
Information will be given at those meetings as to how you can book to individually visit the setting and 
school on 24th November* 
Visit the home page of the website to register your interest or email admin3586@welearn365.com and 
we will forward a link to the meeting to you. 
 

Key dates for starting Reception in 2021: 
The applications process is now open. Closing date for applications is 15th January 2021. 
National offer day is 16th April 2021, and the deadline for accepting the offer is 30th April 2021. 
 
*Individual booked show rounds are subject to no further changes in local restrictions. Only one adult will be allowed to 
visit per family. Unfortunately, children will not be able to attend the show round. 

Thank you to AX Accident Exchange 
We would like to say a big thank you to AX Accident Exchange for 
their generosity in donating a huge amount of furniture to the 
school. It has really helped to refresh and update our teacher  
and shared areas; our teachers and pupils are very happy! 

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/applyforschool
mailto:admin3586@welearn365.com





